
KBFW-LP Request for Silent STA status 

Gerald Benavides, licensee 

 

This LPTV station is silent now due to the cancellation of its license and a digital flash cut 

Construction Permit. The licensee, per the attached pleading, has requested reinstatement of the 

license and CP and has taken the station silent as of August 17, 2021 at the instruction of the 

Video Division, Media Bureau.  

 

The station will be returned to the air, should the license and CP be reinstated, as soon as the 

ATSC 3.0 digital facility is completed and an application for license to cover filed, which will 

occur, if at all,  not later than December 31, 2021. 


